Panther Creek Homeowners Association
P. O. Box 919
Canton, MS 39046

Date: 01/22/2014

Warnock & Associates
158 West Center Street
P. O. Box 1623
Canton, MS 39046

Mr. Rudy Warnock

On behalf of the Panther Creek Home Owners Association we would like to submit a
proposal for your review and approvals to install an automatic gate operator system at
254 Lakeshire Parkway next to the beginning of the new road that extends to Calhoun
Station Parkway. The attached sketch will demonstrate our intent to stay within Panther
Creek property as defined by existing property pins. The automatic gates at Old Orchard
Road entering Germantown subdivision from Panther Creek have already been disabled.
This new gate system will allow Panther Creek subdivision to maintain a gated
community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Steve Puyear
President
PCHOA
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